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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

STARS OF THE 

WEEK 
Harley Stanford 

Rylie Grey 

Mollie Burge 

Madison Nyberg 

Kyle Wealleans 

Brandon Thompson 

2013 SCHOOL DIARY 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Non-Uniform Day 

Tuesday 19th March Y4 Bikeability Training 

Thursday 21st March Key Stage 2 Tag Rugby 

sessions begin 

Friday 22nd March PTA Movie Night 5-7pm for 

Y1-Y4 Children 

Tuesday 26th & 

Wednesday 27th 

March 

Parents Evenings 

***NEW*** 

Thursday 28th March 

KS2 Samba drumming 

performance in assembly. 

Thursday 28th March Chocolate Raffle to be held 

at the end of assembly 

Thursday 28th March BREAK UP FOR EASTER 

HOLIDAY—2pm 

Friday 10th May PTA Film Night 

Friday 14th June PTA Quiz Night 

Visit our website at: www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk for lots more information!! 

Attendance for 

Week 1 
Our school target is 95 %  

OVERALL LAST WEEK-98%  
 

Reception (Turtles)   99% 
Year 1 Puffins -   96% 
Year 2 Puffins –  98% 
Year 3 Starfish-   95% 
Year 4 Starfish -           100% 

Well Done Y4 Starfish! 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
We were very impressed to see some amazing costumes for our 

World Book Day Celebrations today.  It is so pleasing to hear the 

children talking so enthusiastically about their favourite books, 

characters and authors.  We really appreciate the effort parents 

have gone to  with costumes and with 

taking photographs of the children 

reading in some very unusual places. 

Today, each child has been given a £1 

book voucher which, we hope, will  help 

towards them choosing a book for 

themselves.   

As well as reading at school, 

regular reading and discussing 

books with adults at home help 

the children to become better 

readers much more quickly. 

Y2 VISIT TO THE WOODS 
The Y2 Puffins enjoyed a bright, frosty morning 

at Hulne Park. We rambled through the woods 

being introduced to the variety of trees that 

grow there by Mr Peter Lowes. We learned 

about the wildlife that lives in the woods and 

their impact on 

the woodland. We 

enjoyed eating 

our apples sat 

under the trees, 

leaving all our 

apple cores for 

the squirrels to 

have for lunch! A 

great morning 

was had by all and 

we even got some 

reading in! 

Mrs Oliver 

ICT FUN 
The KS1 & 2 children have been 

learning about Simulations in 

ICT.  Use the ‘Links’ section on 

the school website to try out 

some of the websites we’ve 

been using! 

DON’T FORGET MRS 

BRITTON’S LITTLE 

SHOP! EVERY 

THURSDAY AFTER 

SCHOOL IN THE HALL. 

WANTED. 

EASTER EGGS! 
The PTA are collecting 

Easter Eggs for their Easter 

Chocolate Raffle to be held 

at the end of the last 

assembly of this term.  

Children bringing in Easter 

Eggs will be 

rewarded with 

a small treat 

for their 

donation. 
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